
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear public safety committee members, 
 
As a city of Milwaukee resident, I would like the city to continue to allow for TNR and follow the Wisconsin Humane Societies' 
recommendations to improve the program. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Hare 
4421 S. 49th St. 
Greenfield, WI 53220 
414-940-0080 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


